
Peace River High School

Peace River High School has developed a Re-Entry Learning plan that is in addition to
the PRSD plan released on August 27/2020. Please read the document attached in the

email and call if you have any questions.

Attendance is very important, especially this year, for close
contact tracing. Please call or email in to the office if your child is
away or sick 780 624 4221 or peacehigh@prsd.ab.ca

Hot Lunch - will be starting up again September 14th, 2020.
Monday - Kita North
Wednesday - Subway
Thursday - Matt’s Pizza
Please purchase a hot lunch card through School
Cash Online as we are not accepting cash school.

Our school will be using an online payment system to
purchase school items and pay any fees or hot lunch
cards.  We will no longer be accepting cash or cheques
from parents/students.  You can pay online by using
school cash. It's easy, quick  and simple to sign up for.
Sign up at www.prsd.schoolcashonline.com

Retakes will be Wednesday October 28th, 2020.  For the online students we
would like the student to come in, please contact us.  To book an
appointment call the school office 780 624 4221 or email
peacehigh@prsd.ab.ca
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Nomad Athletics has begun their fall planning.  We as a division
are following guidelines set by Alberta Health Services and the
Alberta Sport and Athletic Association in preparing for this season.
Volleyball information meetings happened this week, and Junior
Volleyball practices have now begun.  For more information on
Nomad Athletics please contact Mr. Owens or Miss Favreau at the
school.  More information on Senior Volleyball, Cross Country
running and football will be available soon.

We are through the first week of school and we know that
there may be a lot of questions.  Thank you again for your
patience with us as we navigate through these new times
with new protocols, cleaning requirements, home learning
set up and much more. If you have any concerns or
questions please feel free to contact us here at the school.
Have a great weekend.

Returning Student Registration forms will be re-emailed out
to Guardians that have not completed their forms. Please
check your email, and complete the returning registration

form by following the link. This ensures that we have
updated contact information for you and your student.


